
SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

 

 

Date 18/06/2025 

Present Mrs Iqbal, Haaniya Hassan, Lannie Whittaker, Adam Ameen, Umama 
Saqib, Danyaal Mehmood, Rumaysah Fatima, Zakariya Faisal,Ibrahim 
Katana, Zainab Majid  

 
 
  

 The children have a list of questions for Mrs Taylor – she will attend next week’s 
meeting to answer the questions:     

 
o Could we have more PE sessions, where we have professional coaches come 

into school to deliver some sessions, such as: rugby, hockey, cricket, tennis 
and basketball? 

o Would it be possible to have a harder football, as it’s difficult to play with the 
current ones as they feel deflated? 

o Could we have some new rounder’s equipment as the bases have snapped 
and the bats are very tatty?  Also, the balls aren’t bouncy enough – some of 
them are very soft and we can’t hit them properly. 

o Could we take part in more external sporting tournaments? 
o If the weather is forecast very hot (over a certain temperature), can we come 

to school in our own clothes? 
o As balls are thrown out of the yard regularly, could we have nets around the 

tops of the railings to catch them? 
o Would it be possible to do some science experiments outside? Could we also 

do more science experiments as we don’t feel like we get the opportunity to 
do many? 

o Could we have some more equipment outside, such as: hula hoops, 
basketballs and skipping ropes? 

o Would it be possible to have a longer playtime? 
o Now that we have a lovely front garden, could we please have a vegetable 

patch? 
o Could we have a competition for the summer holidays, where children have 

to do a project? For example, a collage or a sculpture and we are thinking of 
some more ideas. 

o We love Sports Day, so wondered if we could have two per year. 
o Will you be choosing a head boy/girl for next year? 
o Could KS2 use the front garden, at lunchtimes, on a rota basis? 
o Would you consider re-opening the side gate (by year 1) at lunchtimes so we 

can use both playgrounds? 
o We have heard our school summer holidays are changing, is this true? 

 
Thank you children for your contributions. 
 


